
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 29, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Fire Sprinkler System at Grant Elementary 
 

We would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the results of 
the bid for the Fire Sprinkler System at Grant Elementary.  Please add this 
request to the agenda of the Monday, April 10, 2017, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting.   

 
Professional Sprinklers in Wixom, Michigan, is the recommended vendor with a 
bid of $28,580.00.  Funds for this purchase would be from the 2013 Bond. 

Please include this item on the agenda.  
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c: Board of Education 
 
  


